
      
 
 
 

Intensive Advice Services: 

What impact do they have on health? 
 

Thursday 13 July, 1.00pm - 4.30pm 

 Coach Lane Campus West, Old Gym, Hall D, Northumbria University  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Overview 

This event will bring together policy makers, practice partners and academics to 

share the findings of a recent research project exploring the health impact of intense 

advice services.  An initial specific focus will be on the work of Citizens Advice, with 

table discussions broadening this focus to explore and further understand the 

commonalities and differences between advice services and their impact on health. 

Who should attend? 

The event will be of particular interest to those providing or referring to advice 

services, voluntary organisations, commissioners of public health services, local 

authority public health teams and researchers with an interest in advice services. 

The event will be co-facilitated by members of the Fuse research team at 

Northumbria University and Citizens Advice staff based in Gateshead. 
 

 For the programme and online registration, please follow the ‘Quarterly 

Research Meetings’ link (under ‘Fuse events’) on our home page 

www.fuse.ac.uk   

http://www.fuse.ac.uk/


 

 

Coming later this year… 
 

Fuse Quarterly Research Meeting 
 

Community Pharmacy and Public Health: the perfect match? 

 

Led by the Fuse Health Inequalities research programme 

Date: 18 October, 9.30am - 1.00pm 

Venue: 2.21 Research Beehive, Newcastle University 

 

Registration will be available on the Fuse website www.fuse.ac.uk  

To find out more follow the ‘Quarterly Research Meetings’ link 

under ‘Fuse events’ on the home page.  

 

http://www.fuse.ac.uk/

